
 

                  Kingsnorth School PFA                     

 

£26,000 
Our PFA is a registered charity which hosts a range of fun events each year for our children 
and families in order to raise funds for Kingsnorth CEP school. Our donations support a 
number of school initiatives, including: 

Annual funding of the Accelerated Reader 
programme 

School Trip subsidies for each year group 

£10k donation to the planned Year R 
Playground renovation in 2019/20 

IT equipment 

Annual Contribution to the Year six 
Leavers’ celebration 

Classroom resources and equipment 

Year 5 Swimming programme Art Resources & Arts awards training 

All only possible with the help of those who kindly volunteer their time and everyone who 
comes along to support our events and contribute to the funds we subsequently raise!  

If you’d like to know more about Kingsnorth School’s PFA, please 
contact us at kingsnorthpfa@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Have a wonderful Summer break and see you next term! 
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